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September 27, 2017
Caitlin Cameron
Urban Designer

Planning & Urban Development Department
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re:
Portland Maine Proposed Business Hotel Level III Application Narrative
Dear Caitlin,
Thank you for your consideration of our proposed hotel project for Site Plan Level III Application review.

We have provided the zoning requirements below for your review.

The building meets the following zoning requirements based on the India Street Form Based Code.
· Our building is located in the Urban Active (UA) district and the Urban Transitional (UT) District.

· The building height is less than the 65’-0” and 6-stories for the UA district and is less than 50’-0” and 4-stories for the UT district.

· Lot setbacks is 10’-0” Maximum for all streets and 75% of the building façade needs to be within the 10’-0” setback area, which out building meets.
· The maximum building length along Fore street is allowed to be 200’-0”, which our building meets this requirement.  The parking structure is not considered part of the building length requirement.

The above zoning requirements are being met by the building design and program for the proposed hotel.  Thank you for your consideration and review of our application.

Sincerely,

DLR Group
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Dustin Kurle
Project Architect
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